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Message:
I'm a native Texas who is
embarrassed and ashamed of
my state because of what
Republicans are trying to do
with this mid decade
"redistricting".
Gerrymandering our diverse
cities further and further
every chance you get to
water down the votes of
liberal Texans. Republican
policies are unpopular and
they can't win elections
without rigging the system
to benefit themselves and
their donors. Preying on the
ignorance of rural Texans
with shitty educations
because you actually hate
Texans. It's disgusting.
Unfortunately Republicans
are all MAGA now or
complicit, with zero
conscience or shame. It's
difficult to understand how
we've gotten to this point
but you can be certain that
it's the wrong direction
under Republican governance.
Texas has become so much
worse, because Republican
MAGA ideology is a cancer to
America. Poisoning and
killing everything they



touch. I hope some of ya'll
grow some balls and do what
is right by your
constituents, for Texas, and
this country by rejecting
this redistricting power
grab.




